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Mara Alterio <malterio@avonworth.kl 2 pa. us>
Monday, April18, 2016 11:12AM
Findley, Cynthia
Proposed Immunization Regulations

Hello Cynthia,

I wanted to touch base regarding the proposed immunization regulations. While I think this is a
great step forward I do have concerns about how I will be able to achieve this all before school
starts as I do not work over the summer. I have made suggestions throughout the years for
some paid days over the summer to no avail. Ensuring all student’s complete immunization at
the start of school and/or enrollment (especially kindergarten students who often do not have
their 5 year shots completed) would be an incredible challenge.

Thank you for your time,

A4ara Alter,o, RN 85N C5N

Certified School Nurse
Avonworth Elementary & Primary Schools
412-366-7171 X1812 or X1906

Kolva, Patti
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